Berlin Memorial School
SUPPLY LIST FOR FIRST GRADE

Dear Parents,

Below is a list of supplies we are requesting that you purchase to make sure that your child
is prepared for the upcoming school year. Please send in these items on the first day of
school. Storage for these items will be provided for their use throughout the day, so please
do not feel the need to send in any additional supply bags or storage materials.

Requested Supplies for each child:

- 6 small glue sticks

- 2 boxes of Crayola crayons (24 count is perfect)

- A package of Expo dry erase markers (any color is fine- at least 4 please)

- 1 box of Crayola markers (any size)

- 1 box of Dixon Ticonderoga pencils

- (1 1" WHITE binder (Avery is a great brand)

- A pair of headphones (most students already have these from kindergarten)

The following items are not necessary but are always greatly appreciated:
- small and large Ziploc bags

- 1 box Crayola colored pencils

- paper towels

- disinfecting wipes

- 1 box of tissues

We are looking forward to our upcoming school year and hope your summer has been well
spent with family, friends, sunshine, and great books! If you have any questions please feel
free to contact us at JFlanigan@bbrsd.org or NCaplan@bbrsd.org.

Thanks Again!
Julia & Naya

XIf purchasing these items creates a financial hardship for your family, please reach out to us
directly and we will make sure that arrangements are made to get your child their necessary
learning supplies.
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